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NACCHO  Budget – FY 2011

	NACCHO
	FY 2011 Grant
	$5,000

	
	
	

	Salary - 


	8 weeks at $25.00/hr for 10 hours/week
	$2,000.00

	
	
	

	
	
	

	Subtotal
	
	$2,000.00

	
	
	

	Balance Remaining
	
	$3,000.00


	Other Authorized NACCHO Funding

	

	Office space and equipment

	Apparel

	Equipment for volunteers

	Advertising costs associated with recruitment

	Background checks

	Software for volunteer management 

	Training materials

	Volunteer recognition

	Identification badges

	Travel to a MRC sponsored national summit and/or regional MRC meeting


Three activities within the last 12 months

Flu Clinic ( November 2007) Regional drill designed to prove a “drive-Thru” concept.  Drill participants included representatives for all six Martha’s Vineyard towns, members of the Wamapanoag Tribe, Martha’s Vineyard Hospital, Dukes County, American Red Cross, Salvation Army, local VNA’s as well as flu-clinic volunteers. Participants shared resources including supplies and personnel and the ev4ent was held at the Martha’s Vineyard Regional High School to accurately simulate a large-scale incident.

Wampanoag Health Fair – This event provided interaction with the general public and resulted in substantial exposure for the Martha’s Vineyard MRC.  The event was hosted by the Wampanoag Tribe and was held at the Martha’s Vineyard Regional High School.  In addition to recruiting efforts for the Martha’s Vineyard MRC, the Martha’s Vineyard MRC volunteers presented written information on the effects of skin cancer caused by unscreened rays of the sun.  A Ultra Violet machine was used to demonstrate damage to skin to the visitors.

Outreach & Recruitment – In order to estalich the Martha’s Vineyard MRC, natioaal MRC brochures were distributed at public locations such as local libraries, town halls, and bord of Health offices. Sigh-up sheets were available for interested bolunteers and organization.  A presentation was made to the local Rotary Club. Additonally, advertisements were run in two local Martha’s Vineyard newspapers.

